
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 3rd May 
• Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 4th May 
•  

Wednesday 5th May 
• 3.45pm – 6.15pm Parent Consultation Appointments 

Thursday 6th May 

• 3.45pm – 6.15pm Parent Consultation Appointments 

(4C only) 
Friday 7th May 

• Year 3 – Language Play 12.40pm – 1.10pm 
• Year 1 – Rugby Tots (3 sessions owed from the 

Autumn Term. Only for children on the list for Autumn) 
 

LETTERS/SCHOOLCOMMS AND FLYERS SENT HOME THIS 
WEEK 
LETTERS 
Reception – “Mystery Readers” 
FLYERS 
SCHOOLCOMMS 
Year 4 – Swimming Lessons 
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Forthcoming Dates 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – Mercy and Ivor 

RH – Corey-Dylan and William-Henry  
RF – Raghav and Michael  

1C – Adshay and Benjamin  
1KR – Tegh and Thomas  
2KK – Patrick and Ethan  

2DK – Daniel and Isla-Rose  
3B – Imogen and Joseph  

3TD – Amorelle and Milou  
4C – Keelyn and Lauren 
4W – Amy and Emilia  

5T – Jessica and Amber-Jade 
5L – Freya and Jude  

6AC – Maya and Ligaya  
6C – Lui and Izzy  

 

Congratulations to 2KK for the best attendance this 
week. 

Breakfast Club  
Breakfast Club will be recommencing from Tuesday 4th 

May 2021. Thank you to everybody who has booked 
their sessions. We look forward to inviting additional 

children after May half-term. 

We will be maintaining consistent groups (or bubbles) of 
no more than 10 children each day. 

Please be reminded of the alterations to the booking 
system and payments for this Club compared to pre-

pandemic times. The main changes are: 
1. All sessions to be booked in advance  

2. All sessions booked will be paid for in advance via 

ParentPay or child care vouchers 
3. No refunds will be available once the sessions 

have been booked 
4. Once the sessions are booked, no changes to 

days can be made 

5. We will not be able to take any ad hoc bookings.  
 

The sessions will start at 7.50am to 8.40am. The 
cost is £5.00 per session per child and £4.00 for 

siblings. 
The measures stated above will support a safe and 

successful provision for all pupils and staff. 

 
 

PARENT CONSULTATION APPOINTMENTS 
Wednesday 5th May 3.45pm – 6.15pm 

Thursday 6th May 3.45pm – 6.15pm (4C appointments 
only) 
A reminder that Parent Consultation Appointments will again be 
taking place next week. If you are still to make an 
appointment, please telephone the school office.  
 
Appointments for Mrs Chaplin, our SENCO can be also be made 
via the office. Provision maps will not be reviewed at this stage 
as full-time school did not resume until 8th March. 

The appointments will be via zoom with your child’s class 

teacher. The link was emailed home this week.  

Please note that even though your meeting time slots are 15 
mins, the actual time is 10 minutes to allow for a change over 
for the next meeting.  

 

Mrs Chaplin has decided to retire at the end of this 
term. She has worked at Robertswood as the 
school’s Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator for 
the past 10 years. The role has become a full-time 
job as she has worked tirelessly in supporting 
families and ensuring children receive support to 
help children with additional needs reach their 
potential. The role has grown over time mainly as a 
symptom of her success. Mrs Chaplin will be greatly 
missed but I am sure that you will want to join me 
in wishing her all the best for a well-deserved 
retirement.  
Thank you - Mrs Chaplin.   
 



 


